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August 28, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Park Commissioners: 

 

We write to you in support of the proposed sculpture, Momental, by Jeff Repko which we hope 

to see installed at Elver Park in the coming months. There are numerous studies that support the 

positive effects of public art on the communities in which they exist, hence we would be excited 

to have this piece in our neighborhood. The installation of Momental will provide freely 

accessible, playful and interesting art for our community, demonstrating the use of beautiful 

public spaces in inspiring and innovative ways. We are impressed and supportive of the advances 

Madison Parks have made to activate City parks into places that can be enjoyed in myriad, non-

traditional ways. We see this addition as keeping with your progressive, innovative tradition that 

has made our park system second to none in this country.  

 

We thank you in advance for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

 

Regards, 

        

        

 

Barbara Harrington-McKinney   Matt Phair 

Alderperson, First District    Alderperson, Twentieth District 

district1@cityofmadison.com    district20@cityofmadison.com   
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